
 

 

Dakota Dunes Flood Assistance Update 
Monday May 30, 2011, 5 PM 

  
Contact: Beth Hermanson, Information Officer 
605-381-7232 
  
Dakota Dunes, SD – CORRECTION: At the press conference held at 2:00 PM today, a 
quote incorrectly described the release level by the U.S. Corps of Engineers is planning 
by Thursday, June 2 from Gavins Point Dam. The level of releases is planned to reach 
100,000 cfs by Saturday, June 4, increase 10,000 cfs per day to a level of 140,000 by 
June 8, and step up to 150,000 cfs on June 14. 
  
Further updates will be released as more information becomes available. 
  

  


